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IWU Observatory Open for Solar Eclipse Viewing 

BLOOMINGTON, Ill. --The Mark Evans Observatory at Illinois Wesleyan University will be open for 

public viewing of the solar eclipse Tuesday from 10:30 a.m. to 1 :30 p.m. 

There will be a large projected image of the Sun for observation and discussion. 

The Mark Evans Observatory is located on Park Street, just south of East Beecher Street on the IWU 

campus. 

For more information, contact IWU physics professors Narendra Jaggi at (309) 556-3418 or Lew 

Detweiler at (309) 556-3080. 
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